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INCENTIVE AUCTION TASK FORCE AND MEDIA BUREAU 
EXTEND POST-INCENTIVE AUCTION SPECIAL DISPLACEMENT WINDOW

THROUGH JUNE 1, 2018 

MB Docket No. 16-306
GN Docket No. 12-268

The Incentive Auction Task Force and the Media Bureau hereby announce that the displacement 
application filing window for low power television, TV translator, and analog-to-digital replacement 
translator stations that were displaced by the incentive auction and repacking process (Special 
Displacement Window), currently scheduled to close May 15, 2018, is hereby extended to June 1, 2018 
at 11:59 PM EDT.1  This brief extension of the Special Displacement Window will allow applicants 
further time to analyze data and other information and to prepare or make changes to their applications 
accordingly.2    

For additional information or questions, please contact Hossein Hashemzadeh (technical), 
Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov, (202) 418-1658 or Shaun Maher (legal), Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov, (202) 
418-2324 of the Video Division, Media Bureau.  Press contact:  Charles Meisch, 
Charles.Meisch@fcc.gov, (202) 418-2943.

–FCC–

1 See Incentive Auction Task Force and Media Bureau Announce Post Incentive Auction Special Displacement 
Window April 10, 2018 Through May 15, 2018, And Make Location and Channel Data Available, Public Notice, 
DA 18-124 (IATF and MB, rel. Feb. 9, 2018).
2 See LPTV Spectrum Rights Coalition’s Request to Extend Special LPTV Filing Window, MB Docket No. 16-306, 
filed April 17, 2018.
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